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January 7, 1922 
 

MEETING HELD TO PLAN WAY TO PREVENT FLOODS 
 
 
 

 A mass meeting was held in the county 
court room in Mount Vernon Tuesday to 
discuss ways and means of eliminating the 
flood danger in the lower Skagit Valley.  The 
meeting was attended by about 250 farmers 
and other residents of the valley, and plans for 
curbing the flood waters of the Skagit ranged 
from the building of a huge spillway from 
Mount Vernon to Puget Sound, changing the 
bed of the river, to the reforestation of the 
logged-off areas on the upper river.  A plan 
that met general favor was to consolidate all 
the diking districts to provide funds for buying 
a dredge to keep the channel of the river open 
the year round.  The only definite action taken 
was the appointment of a committee to make a 
thorough investigation of the matter. 
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